CITY OF LAKE SAINT LOUIS
BOARD OF ALDERMEN
ADMINISTRATIVE/FINANCE/
PUBLIC WORKS
JOINT WORK SESSION

MAY 6, 2019

The Board of Aldermen for the City of Lake Saint Louis, Missouri met in an
Administrative/Finance/Public Works Joint Work Session on Monday, May 6,
2019 at 5:00 p.m.

ROLL CALL:

Mayor Kathy Schweikert was present and presided over the meeting. Aldermen
present were: Gary Torlina, Ward |, John Pellerito, Ward |ll; Gary Turner, Ward |,
Mike Potter, Ward Il; Jason Law, Ward Ill; and Karen Vennard, Ward |l. Also
present were: Paul Markworth, City Administrator; Donna Daniel, City Clerk;
George Ertle, Assistant City Administrator; Louis Clayton, Community
Development Director, Chris DiGiuseppi, Police Chief, Darren Noelken, Parks
and Recreation Director; and Renee Roettger, Finance Director.

Meadows Park Concept

Paul Markworth, City Administrator, gave a PowerPoint presentation,
marked Exhibit “A” attached hereto and made a part hereof, and answered
guestions about The Meadows Park concept.

The Board held a general discussion about building a City Park at The
Meadows.

2019/2020 Fiscal Year Budget

Paul Markworth, City Administrator, gave a PowerPoint presentation,
marked Exhibit “B” attached hereto and made a part hereof, and answered
guestions about the proposed 2019/20 Fiscal Year Budget.

The Board held a general discussion about the proposed 2019/20 Fiscal
Year Budget. Alderman Law and Alderman Vennard expressed their
concern that the “$6,700 Security System for Parks” item was not
recommended in the proposed budget.
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(General Discussion

George Ertle, Assistant City Administrator, informed the Board that
Meridian is proposing a new recycling program for the City. Mr. Ertle
noted Meridian will be at the next Board meeting to provide information
and/or answer questions about the program.

ADJOURNMENT:
There being no further business to come before the Board in the

Administrative/Finance/Public Works Joint Work Session, the meeting adjourned
at approximately 6:54 p.m.

Donna F. Daniel, City Clerk



